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 Dear Channel Cats Families, 
 
I hope this letter finds everyone safe and healthy during these uncertain times. I 

appreciate everyone’s support and patience as our club continues to persevere through 

yet another challenge this year.  

I would like to first thank our wonderful coaches who have worked tirelessly over the 

past few months to ensure consistency for our swimmers.  

With the uncertainty of COVID-19, our club will need to be fluid in making decisions for 

the future. The safety of our swimmers is the number one factor when making any 

decisions. The Channel Cats Board has decided to follow the direction of the School 

Boards in determining a time to return to practices. The decisions to open schools will 

follow local, provincial and national health guidelines which will ensure the safety of our 

children. Our club will resume practices for swimmers when schools reopen for 

students.  

During the break from swimming, coaches will be looking into a variety of ways to keep 

the swimmers engaged with their training. This may include on-line activities, emails, 

etc.  

With the uncertainty of how long this break will last, the board decided to not provide 

refunds at this time. Rather than sending out multiple cheques, it was decided to 

reimburse all families at the end of the season.  

The Orillia Channel Cats Board of Directors would like to thank you again for your 

ongoing support. 

Sincerely,  

Todd Nie  

President   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


